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15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Census Day 

 
Our Census day will be on Thursday 18th January and we would like to encourage as many children as 
possible to have a hot meal on this day. We receive funding for the school year for every child who 
eats a hot meal on this day. 
 
As your child is eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) we would kindly ask that you log 
into ParentPay and book a hot meal for your child for this day. Every UIFSM child will have the 
opportunity to taste the free lunch available to them. If your child usually has a packed lunch on this 
day do still book a hot lunch and they will have the opportunity to try it and you can still bring in their 
packed lunch as usual. 

Please ensure that you have logged into ParentPay and booked a lunch for Thursday 18th January by 
23.59 on Thursday 4th January. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
South Bersted School 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


